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As infrastructure becomes old and unsafe, Oregon's PUC has already overcharged 

ratepayers to mitigate the risk of igniting wildfires across Oregon. Since every good 

business sets aside a sustainable reserve, why do they need more? The REAL 

ECONOMY in Oregon, that which is Resource-based, is all but destroyed by radical 

environmentalists hinging their "successes" on SB100. There is nothing left in 

Oregon's pockets to pay for the public sector's irresponsible decisions (do the math). 

Our request is for Salem to ensure bringing back resource-based careers to increase 

Oregon's wealth - not just service-based jobs as the proverbial ship continues to sink 

- while ensuring that only legal citizens are hired on merit alone. Respects go to 

those who know exactly what we're referring to, and thanks in advance for 

implementing Common Sense back into Oregon's economy. 


